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On behalf of our family timber farm of 171 acres (in the family for more than 100 

years - Century Farm application filed this month), I oppose eliminating OFRI. The 

resources it provides small woodland owners is invaluable. My siblings and I are all 

retired and are non-foresters. We completely rely on outside sources to guide our 

decisions as we try to hold onto the farm and keep a perpetual forest for our children 

and the world. 


